From: Dewar, Bob PREM:EX

To: i in M:
Subject: Re: Invite: Confirmation and Change of Time for Cabinet Meetings Next Week
Date: Friday, July 28, 2017 2:47:40 PM

Thanks Lindsay but I will be away until the last week of August.
Thanks,
Bob

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 28, 2017, at 2:13 PM, Kinnear, Lindsay PREM:EX <Lindsay.Kinnear@gov.bc.ca>
wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Please note the following Cabinet Meetings are now confirmed.

If you wish to attend, please confirm your attendance to the two cabinet Meetings
listed below. If requesting leave please contact Layne Clark, and CC: Michelle Massy,
and myself for the attendance survey.

Cabin

Tuesday August 1%, 2017 Tuesday August 1°t, 2017

(NOW) 10:00 am — 1:00 pm (was) 10:00 am — 2:00 pm

Chambers Chambers

Wednesday August 2", 2017 Wednesday August 2"9, 2017

(NOW) 10:00 am — 1:00 pm (was) 10:00 am — 2:00 pm

Chambers Chambers

Thank you,

Lindsay

Lindsay Kinnear
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